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INVITATION TO BID 
 

TOWN OF SPRINGERVILLE 
NORTH PIMA STREET 224063 

 
Notice is hereby given that sealed Bids are being solicited from qualified contractors for the 
reconstruction of the N Pima Street roadway from Highway 191 to Navajo Street, and the 
installation of a new 8” PVC public waterline in the N Pima Street right-of-way. 
 
The types of work on this project shall include, but not be limited to the following: 
• Removal of existing street improvements 
• Installation of a new road pavement section  
• Installation of curb and gutter where specified 
• Reconstruction of existing roadside ditch and installation of new driveway culverts 
• Installation of new public waterline and private water service connections 
 
The Installation time to complete the project is 180 calendar days from the date of the Notice to 
Proceed. Notice to Proceed shall be issued no later than 30 days after the date that the contract is 
awarded and shall be coordinated with the awarded bidder. 
 
The Town of Springerville will receive sealed bids until 11:00 AM on April 3, 2025 at the Office 
of the Town Clerk, 418 E Main St, Springerville, Arizona 85938, (928) 333-5016. Sealed bids 
received after that time will not be accepted. Bids will be opened by the Town Clerk at 11:00 AM 
April 3, 2025. The Town of Springerville reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to award 
all or part of the bid. Nevertheless, except when rejections of bids are required by law, the Town 
reserves the right to waive any informalities of the Bid. It is the intent of the Town to award a 
construction contract to the lowest responsible bidder for the project. 
 
 
 

                                                   
 Tim Rasmussen 

Town Manager 
 
Posting Date:  March 4, 2025 
 
Publishing Dates: March 4, 2025 
   March 11, 2025 
   March 18, 2025 
   March 25, 2025 
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